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Device is Auto Sync with Cloud Software



Stock Master

Invoices

Accounting

Reports

Complete Office Management Software – Free for One Year (*T&C Apply)

Office Management Software
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Officeig Cloud Supported
Biometric Attendance Device

Key Features

Real-Time 
Attendance Tracking
Instantly sync attendance 
data from multiple 
locations to the cloud.

Dashboard Overview
Get live insights on total 
employees, those present 
and absentees — all in one 
dashboard.

Activity Logs
Get a complete audit trail 
of changes made to the 
device or user settings.

Reports
Daily, weekly, and monthly 
attendance reports are 
available in just one tap — 
export in Excel or PDF 
formats.

Geo-Fencing &
Location Tracking
Restrict attendance 
punches to specific office 
locations via GPS.

Leave Management
Approve, reject, or manage 
employee leave requests 
with auto-sync to 
attendance reports.

Mobile App Integration
Employees can view their 
attendance, apply for 
leave via the mobile app

Face Recognition &
Fingerprint Support
Advanced biometric 
authentication to prevent 
buddy punching.

User Access Control
Set role-based access 
rights for HR, Admin, or 
Managers.

Multi-Device &
Multi-Location Support
Use across branches or 
units with centralized 
control.



+91 86195 25843, 94688 58811
support@officeig.com

www.officeig.com

Download the Officeig Attendance App

Mobile App Attendance
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Available now on the                            Store


